
 

Welcome to the first issue of your wine club newsletter. 
Our intention is to inform you of future events and reflect on recent club events. 
 
Back in January, 2012 opened at Jenke Vineyards with Kym Jenke hosting what is 
becoming the traditional opening to the club year. 

 
Kym took advantage of the extended daylight of 
January to present a selection of his wines on 
the banks of the river. 
 
A short meeting resolved to operate the club 
with a committee of four with Jeff Phillips, Peter 
Frick, Steve Blee and Kym Jenke agreeing to 
steer the club on its new direction. 

Since then we have experienced the 
hospitality of Linfield Road, Gomersal and 
TeAro.  

We have been spoilt these last months with fabulous food, excellent wines and great 
discounts from our hosts. 
Not only that, with the generosity of our hosts, some lucky members have taken home 
some great wine prizes, just for turning up!  
 
Keep these dates free: 
 
May 22nd  
Barossa Junction with Winter Creek Wines 
 
June 26th  
Rowland Flat Community Centre 
Our new Home! 
 
Stay tuned for more information on our 

birthday function in July. 
 
 
 
We welcome contributions for our newsletter from members. 
 
Please send your writings to Steve Blee at sblee@bigpond.com 
 

Graeme Hicks and Ian Schwarz enjoying 
TeAro’s popular “Jokers Grin” 

“It’s how you Grigio your Tempranillo!”  
Rory Chisholm discusses the finer points of 
winemaking with Ryan Fromm at TeAro. 


